
  
 

Who should attend: This training is ideal for child and family-serving professionals working 
across Chester, Fairfield, and Lancaster Counties, including those in juvenile justice, behavioral 
and mental health, child welfare, education, early childhood, law enforcement, and community 
outreach programs. 

Overview: This engaging session is designed to showcase one of South Carolina’s most 
comprehensive online platforms for caregivers, the SC Parents website, powered by Children’s 
Trust of South Carolina. This interactive training will guide participants through the site’s tools 
and resources to more effectively support families in Chester, Fairfield, and Lancaster Counties, 
especially those facing adversity and in need of community-based support. 
 
By learning to navigate SC Parents, participants will gain skills that promote early deflection from 
crisis by connecting families with preventive services and support long-term recovery by 
fostering access to resources that promote stability, healing, and resilience. 
 
Dates and Times: Thursday, August 21, 2025 (10:00 am - 11:00 am) 

Monday, September 15, 2025 (1:00 pm - 2:00 pm) 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 (1:00 pm - 2:00 pm) 

 
Location: Training will be virtual via Zoom. Registration is required to receive the Zoom link and 
a certificate of attendance. 
 
Fee: This no-cost training opportunity is made possible through a collaboration between the 
Children’s Law Center and the Children’s Trust of South Carolina as part of the Chester, Fairfield, 
and Lancaster Counties Safeguarding Our Youth: A Collaborative Blueprint for Deflection and 
Recovery initiative. 
  
For more information: Contact Angela Foulks at foulksa@mailbox.sc.edu or 803-576-7229 
 
To Register: Go to the Children’s Law Center registration system: https://sc.edu/clc/registration/  
 
 
This project is supported by Grant No. 15PBJA-23-GG-00033-BBSCI, awarded by the Bureau of Justice Assistance. The Bureau 
of Justice Assistance is a component of the Department of Justice's Office of Justice Programs, including the Bureau of Justice 
Statistics, the National Institute of Justice, the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention, the Office for Victims of Crime, 
and the SMART Office. Points of view or opinions in this document are those of the author and do not necessarily represent the 
official position or policies of the U.S. Department of Justice. 
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